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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI - Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

o 062
vision Advisory No.
May 3, 2023

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013

this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

, 8. 2023

Attached is the communication from Eveleth C. Gamboa Phd, BEU,
Principal, Colegio de la Purisima Concepcion, relative to the conduct of
information drive regarding their track offerings in the Senior High School as
well as courses offered for college.

Participation to the activity is voluntary and subject to adherence to DepEd
Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled “Instituting Measures to Increase Engraged Time-On-
Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith”.

For more information, please contact:

Name or Office: GUIDANCE SERVICES CENTER
Colegio de la Purisima Concepcion
0985 181 8113
6214-192 Local No. 210

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 6518 456 / 0968 869 5867

Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://depedcapiz.ph




COLEGIO DE LA PURISIMA CONCEPCION
The School of the Archdiocese of Capiz
Roxas City

May 2, 2023

MR. MIGUEL MAC D. APOSIN, Ph.D.
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Capiz

Greetings!

Colegio de la Purisima Concepcion, the school of the Archdiocese of Capiz, is a Catholic
educational institution that caters to the holistic development of our young people. We provide an
array of opportunities that nurtures not only the academic abilities of the students but their
personal, social and career competencies as well. Our ultimate goal is to equip them with
- knowledge, skills and disposition necessary for building a Godly and responsible society. We offer
programs that are accredited and certified by different reputable agencies. Our people are
cohesively committed to serving God and the country with the Blessed Mother as our model. This
is what CPC is all about.

In view of the said goals, the school administration considers it important to offer programs that
will help increase livelihood and professional opportunities for young citizens all over Capiz.
Moreover, the administration acknowledges the need to impart to students all over the province
more information regarding the programs in order to help encourage them to pursue their
education.

Hence, we would like to ask permission from your good office to allow us to conduct an
information drive in order to promote our track offerings in the Senior High School as well as the
courses offered for college to every secondary institution in the province. This is aimed at
providing students better career choices for a better chance at attaining a bright future for them
and their families.

We look forward to your response regarding this matter and would greatly appreciate your
approval of our humble request.

Thank you very much in advance and May God bless you always.

Very truly yours,

EVE H C. GAMBOA, Ph.D.
BEU,#RINCIPAL



